
John F. Yohanne5 

Cottonwood ra eking Corporation 

flscher R.anch 
;1917Kaad 156 

Vi5alia, CA 9}292 

()Uic.e, 5'}9 798-23 I+ 


Mobile: 559 Z.80-017} 


Fax< 559 798-2'j2') 


E_-mail: !johannes@dearwirc.net 


August 21, 2014 

Dear U.S. EPA, 

KIMZALL (CPPU) Plant Growth Regulator is a valuable tool utilized in the production of our 
kiwifruit. We support KIM_C's request that you grant an additional year of exclusive use of the 
data supporting the CPPU registration. 

( 


( 


mailto:johannes@dearwirc.net


Dennis Dunbar 

( 	 From: Pete Weidenbach [weidenpc@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 4:54 PM 
To: 'Dennis Dunbar' 
Subject: Another kiwi letter 

Dennis, 

Pis. see below ... not an attachment. 

Regards, 

Peter C. Weidenbach 
KIM-C1, LLC 

2547 West Shaw Avenue, Suite 116 

Fresno, CA 93711 


559-228-3311 office 

916-705-8438 cell 


From: Griffiths, Tom [mailto:GriffithsT@helenachemical.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 4:39 PM 

To: Pete Weidenbach 

Subject: Fwd: CPPU use 


( 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Ken Womack <chiefiph@yahoo.com> 

Date: September 16, 2014 at 3:14:43 PM PDT 

To: Tom Griffiths <GriffithsT@helenachemical.com> 

Subject: CPPU use 

Reply-To: <chiefrph@yahoo.com> 


BQFarms 

PO Box 311 

Visalia, CA 93279 

Ph# 559-909-2437 


Dear US EPA, 

KIMZALL (CPPU) Plant Growth Regulator is and has been a Valuable tool for our production 
of Kiwifruit. We have seen a 10% to 15% increase in production with the use of CPPU over the 

( 	 last 3 to 4 years. This increase in production has helped make the profit on the Kiwifruit much 
better, espically due to the high production and labor cost we have had to incorporate over that 
same time period. We VERY MUCH support KIM-C's request that you grant an additional year 

1 

mailto:chiefrph@yahoo.com
mailto:GriffithsT@helenachemical.com
mailto:chiefiph@yahoo.com
mailto:mailto:GriffithsT@helenachemical.com
mailto:weidenpc@gmail.com


of exclusive use of the data supporting the CPPU registration. 

(- Thank You and Best Regards, 

Dr. Ken W. Womack 
Owner BQ Farms and Crooked Hom Kiwis 

( 


( 
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